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Pobruary 2, 1954

Honorable Boswell Stevens
President

Miasissippi Farm Buresu Federation
Jackson, Mississippi

Dear Soswell:

I know you share with me the fesling that
we were fortunate to get such early and favorable
sction on the Cotten-Aereage Law, However, in
order that we may not b faced with the same
situation in future years, I propose to begin

now to get a permanent Cotton-Acreage Law enacted,
That will avoid such situations as the one we
faced this year,

In view of this fact, I would appreciate

to have & sound and workable Ootton-Acresge Law,

Having the benefit of your opinion in this
matter would be very helpful to me and I will
greatly appreciate your taking the time to give
me your opinion in regard to this matter.

Looking forward to hearing from you in the

Bear future, I am

Stemnis
ted States Senate
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